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PIONEER STUDENTS OF THE MONTH.  Pioneer Career and Technology Center has chosen Allison Melton and 

Colten Felver as December’s Students of the Month.  Melton is a senior from Plymouth in the IT Support Program.  She 

was nominated by her lab instructor Dan Foss and is the daughter of Anne Dachenhaus.  Felver, a senior from South 

Central, was nominated by his lab instructor Phil Johnson.  He is the son of Kirt and Crickett Felver.   

HOLIDAY CARD, YEARBOOK COVER DESIGNED BY PIONEER STUDENT.  Buckeye Central junior Emily  

Stockmaster from Media designed the winning artwork for the Pioneer holiday card contest this year.  The winning   

design is sent to Pioneer’s constituents in the area. Willard junior Jordan Hall won the design contest fot this year’s 

yearbook cover. 

ENGINEERING DESIGN ASSISTS CITY OF GALION.  Students in Matt Hanning’s Engineering Design            

Technology Lab have been working on architectural perspectives for the City of Galion. Students assisting in the      

project included Shelby junior Mason Noland and Galion junior Alex Tilley. 

WYNFORD FCCLA PARTICPATES IN DISTRICT RALLY.  Six Family and Consumer Science students traveled to 

the District FCCLA Rally at MOESC recently to attend workshops to build on their leadership skills. Those attending 

included Carson Heinlen, Josh Crall, Camden Hoffman, Lauren Dunford, Marissa Ulmer and Deana Schifer. Wynford’s 

group has also been working hard in November, hosting a Harvest Day for kindergarten students and taking a field trip 

to Amish country in Wayne County.  

ECE STUDENTS GARNER VOLUNTEER HOURS, ACHIEVEMENTS.  Students in Pioneer’s Early Childhood    

Education Program have been hard at work. Maggie Cotter (Galion), Carolina Perez (Willard) and Morgan Shears 

(Lexington) presented on leadership at the District FCCLA Rally in November. Cotter also ran a book drive for books to 

be sent to Nationwide Children’s Hospital and Hidden Hollow Camp. Hannah Sovacool (Galion) produced the ECE 

Christmas program, the first time a high school student took on this task. She was also inducted recently into the Galion 

National Honor Society. 

HOMELAND, CRIMINAL JUSTICE PROVIDE SUPPORT.  Students in Pioneer’s Homeland Security and Criminal 

Justice Programs provided security for the Linda Friend Memorial Spooktacular in Bucyrus in October. Organizers of 

the event noted the leadership of Homeland Security senior Jessica Hurley in this event. 

 

 

 

 

 


